
Lt. Craig Vinton and Lt. Matt Anzivino have become Certified Child Safety Seat Technicians. We are 
happy to assist with new seat installations, moving of seats into new vehicles, upgrading of seats when a 
child outgrows the old seat, or any help needed with child passenger safety.  
 
Appointments can be made with our administrative assistant Natalie Lennon by calling 508-533-3213.  
Appointments may also be made via email to nlennon@townofmedway.org, 
cvinton@townofmedway.org, or manzivino@townofmedway.org. 
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